
Y Friends-
 
We truly miss seeing all of you in our facilities and our programs as our
foundation and our family-oriented culture is built upon being together, caring
about one another and building lasting connections.
 
As you are aware, the State of Wisconsin has taken significant steps to flatten
the curve of the COVID-19 pandemic, and we are under order to remain
closed and cease all nonessential program offerings through April 24. Due to
the Safer At Home order, the Door County YMCA Spring 2020 program
session is cancelled. Visit doorcountyymca.org for the most up to date
information.
 
While we can't hold our programming in the traditional sense, we encourage
you to take advantage of our virtual online class options including our own
instructor-led classes, YMCA 360, Mossa and Les Mills. We know that staying
physically healthy helps us to maintain our mental health, so we have provided
many activities, exercises and resources for children, adults, families and our
active older adult population to stay healthy, connected and engaged.
 
We are hoping, praying and dreaming about the day that we can all be
together again doing what we do best at the Y – strengthening our community
by improving lives!
 
 
Take Care,

Tom Beerntsen

Supporting Our Community

We are honored to partner with Door
County Medical Center and The
Community Blood Center to host a pop-up
blood drive on Friday, April 24 from
9:00 am – 2:00 pm at the Sturgeon
Bay Program Center in the CBC's Mobile
Donation station.

If you are unable to make that drive, we
will be hosting another drive on June 3
from 10:00 am - 3:00 pm in our
Sturgeon Bay Center.

​To schedule an appointment, please
visit www.save3lives.org and enter

http://www.doorcountyymca.org/
http://www.save3lives.org/?fbclid=IwAR1cYkG4unZK-mnQuiK17bKNpWW3d5ROSSl0XIP_wQWKHmGnSY7jY4Yyaf4
https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/2d87bc69-9e11-4559-97af-f3569994859f.pdf
https://www.doorcountyymca.org/


Sponsor code: OT96 or call the CBC at
800.280.4102.

We are honored to partner with the
American Red Cross to host a blood
drive on Friday, May 1 at the
Northern Door Program Center.

To schedule an appointment, visit
redcrossblood.org.

In partnering with the Door County
Meals Cooperative, the Sturgeon
Bay & Northern Door Program

Centers are a distribution site
Mondays through Fridays from 3:00

pm to 5:00 pm. 

* Please note effective 4/27 the Northern Door
YMCA is no longer a pickup site. You can pick up

meals at the Gibraltar Fire Department.

Virtual Classes & Wellness Opportunities

https://redcrossblood.org


Stay fit and healthy
while at home!

We know that staying fit and active is
our best way to build a strong

immune system and stay healthy.
Below are several options to help

keep you active and working out at
home during our COVID-19 closing.

Classes are continually being added.

Fitness On Demand

#StayWithUs - the YMCA would be nothing without you. Your support,
encouragement, and membership are critical in keeping our doors open and
our mission work moving forward.

https://files.constantcontact.com/1a3e098a001/565e5189-1e55-4174-a3cc-82027fba724f.pdf

